
COVID-19 PRIMARY
CARE SURVEY

32% say they are likely to apply for a Small

Business Administration or Paycheck

Protection Program loan in the next four

weeks; and just 16% of surveyed clinicians

say they are likely to receive an SBA or

other loan in the next four weeks.

Over 50% of surveyed clinicians report that they

had more than 10 suspected COVID+ patients

who were unable to get tested in the past four

weeks. Seven percent report that they had “too

many cases to count” of suspected COVID+

patients who were unable to get tested. 

PRACTICES REPORTING

SBA/PPP LOAN HELP NEEDED

TESTING CAPACITY INSUFFICIENT

Only half of clinicians say

they are likely to have

enough cash on hand to

stay open for the next four

weeks (45% say ‘unsure’

and 6% say ‘no’)
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